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207 Division St., P.O. Box 577, Cobourg, ON. K9A 4L3 ( www.lusi.on.ca ( Tel: (905) 372-2193 ( Fax: (905) 372-2581

November 17, 2011

Kirsten Walli, 

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:

LUI (ED-2002-0545)

2012 Cost of Service Rate Application (EB – 2011-0250)

Lakefront Utilities Inc. (LUI) wishes to submit an Addendum (Materials) to its 2012 Cost of Service Rate Application (the “Application”). The materials submitted is the required information in support of the disposition of the PILS balance in account  1562, as requested in the letter from the Board to Lakefront Utilities Inc., dated, October 27, 2011. 

The materials have been filed electronically with the Board today and two (2) paper copies will be delivered to the Board Secretary. 

LUI acknowledges that the results of the PILS reconciliation materials presented in this submission vary from the balance(s) filed in Exhibit 9 and will, upon request of the Board through the Interrogatory process, at such time, update rate impacts as required.  

If you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

Jennifer Theoret, CA
Director of Finance and Compliance

Lakefront Utilities Inc. 

905-372-2193 X 5255

jtheoret@lusi.on.ca

